
PC ALANO CLUB
MEMBERSHIP MEETING

April 27, 2014

PRESENT:
Board members – Michael B., Kevin E., Mark G., Charlie O., Dave P., Zach T.
Missing: Rick T.

Club members – 9 club members were in attendance.

Meeting was opened at 12:03PM with the Serenity Prayer.

OLD BUSINESS

REPORTS

Secretary: Mark G. – Report was read and accepted.

Treasurer: Dave P. – Report read and accepted.

Maintenance: Zach T. – Roof leaks appear to have been fixed. No other
maintenance issues at this time.

Education: Michael B. – Back To Basics starts next week. Lauralee needs 25
copies of handouts, Mark will get them made.

Activities: Kevin E.
Chili cook-off was not very big but made some money.
Big Boy Celebrity Waiter – waiters need to be slotted.

Library: Mark G. – Charlie ordered 1000 District 14 directories. Mark ordered
medallions.

NEW BUSINESS

It was suggested to do a spring cleaning, e.g., wash windows, paint, dust, etc.
Zach will coordinate the spring cleaning.

There was some comments from various meetings about fundraising flyers and
that “this is not AA.” Groups need to make it clear to meeting attendees that the club is
not AA, it is separate from meetings, and needs to raise funds to stay open so meetings
can be held here.

Discussion about adding a new meeting. Possibly 7:00AM or 6:00PM. People
who want to start new meetings need to bring proposals to the board for consideration.

Two broken tables need to be replaced. Mark and Mike will get new tables from
Lowe’s.



Membership drive – Terri and Dave are working on it. Dave “has a plan.”

Meeting closed at 12:59PM with the Lord’s Prayer.


